
                    Baker Branch AAUW Board Meeting 
May 31, 2022 

 
The ZOOM meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. in attendance were   
Presidents Wanda Raffety and Heather Rudolph, Katie Bomberger, Lucy 
Hutchens, Debby Trapp Roehm, Darlene Scheler, and Karen Zimmer. 
 
Minutes: April Board Minutes were approved. 

 
Finance: Sasha texted information to Wanda. 

• Revenue over expenses is $206.09 this year 
Expenses include ZOOM and ad 

• Report - last summer’s  yard sale proceeds of $977.30 plus another 
$93 that came in later 

• Branch account balance of $6043.93 
• A bill for printing 

 
Program:  

• May 4th Early Learning Center Tour 
• June 6th Potluck 

Public Policy : Katie - no report. 

Membership:  

Unfinished: 
IOB Report 

• Books delivered except for one 
• Extra stickers if someone wants some 

 
Soroptimist Walk-a-Thon  

• Sheryl report soon. “Past-Future” board 
orientation 

• About 100 walkers 
• Jen and Wanda sat at booth to hand-

out water and give information. 
• Soroptimists were able to send $4000 

check to Shared Hope. 
 
 
 
 

Darlene is receiving dues and getting checks to Sasha. 



Past/Future board orientations: 
 Wanda will text a date for previous officers to 
meet with the new officers. 

 
New Business: 

• Thank you note from Sandy Lewis for donation to her lecture 
series. 

• Crossroads “Oktoberfest” (October 15, 2022) sponsor. 
Heather suggested we do the $250 sponsor option. Deb 
made the motion and Lucy seconded. Motion carried.  

• $50 Title 9 Challenge. Title lX is fifty years old in June.  
 
Announcements: 

• Yard sale – Friday and Saturday of third weekend in July 
• Discussed selling raffle tickets for the Axness painting 
• Book for library in memory of Gaynelle Nielson 

 
Meeting adjourned 7:52 p.m. 
 
Submitted by Karen Zimmer, Secretary 
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